
Encouraging a healthier school environment through 

The Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program (FFVP) Grant. 

Beginning the week of September 17th students at Eugene Auer, Hawkins Path, Holbrook Rd., Jericho, New Lane, 
N. Coleman Rd., Oxhead Rd, and Stagecoach Elementary Schools will have access to a free fruit or vegetable twice 

weekly on select days. This program is not intended to replace the fruit and vegetable choices served in the cafeteria.  

FFVP is a federally assisted program providing free fresh fruits and vegetables to children at eligible elementary 
schools during the school day. The goal of the FFVP is to introduce children to fresh fruits and vegetables, to 

include new and different varieties, and to increase overall acceptance and consumption of fresh, unprocessed 

produce among children.   

Middle Country School Lunch Office at (631) 285-8190, email, foodservice@mccsd.net

To learn more, visit the FFVP webpage: https://www.fns.usda.gov/ffvp 

We are an equal opportunity provider. 
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